
Updates on the work of Transformational Ministries 
 
We are so happy to share with you that 

beginning of January 2019, Transformational 

Ministries managed to support 168 children with 

uniforms, shoes, pullover, school materials and 

school bag. School academic year started on 14
th
 

January 2019. Children were so happy 

We thank our partners for the good work they 

are doing for God’s Glory  

Below are photos of children studying at Susa 

primary school  

 

 

 

Below are photos of children studying at Tero 

primary school  

 

 

 

 



Updates on the work of Transformational Ministries 
 
Photos of children studying at Nyange 

primary school  

 

 

 

 

Student studying at Kabara primary school  

 

 

Photos of children studying at Kabwende 

primary school  

 

 

 

 

 


